
NOTE: - Planning Committee – Tuesday, 29th September 2020 – Application 
Withdrawn from the Agenda 
 
 
Application No. 20/00352/REM – Land rear of Tey Road, Earls Colne has been 
withdrawn from the Agenda to enable a notification letter to be sent to the occupier of 
a neighbouring property.  The application will not be considered at the Planning 
Committee meeting on Tuesday, 29th September 2020, but it will be presented to a 
future meeting of the Committee. 
 
 


